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,,One of the main reasons I chose to apply to Caucasus University was the availability of 

exchange programs, as I have always aspired to study abroad. I was committed to participating 

in such a program from the beginning of my academic journey. 

In my second academic year, I decided to apply for the announced exchange program. I 

recognized this as a significant opportunity that I needed to embrace. The application process 

was challenging, but my determination to succeed remained unwavering. Ultimately, when I 

received the acceptance letter from Poland, I was both thrilled and slightly anxious about the 

transition. However, I quickly adapted to the new environment. 

During the five-month program, I had the privilege of meeting and forming friendships with 

numerous individuals from various cultural backgrounds. I attended engaging lectures, which 

contributed to my academic and personal development. Additionally, I gained the ability to 

live independently and manage challenges and obstacles on my own, which significantly 

contributed to my personal growth. 

In conclusion, I firmly believe that participating in the exchange program was one of the most 

impactful decisions of my academic career. The knowledge and experiences I acquired will 

undoubtedly be invaluable in my future pursuits. I am deeply grateful to Caucasus University 

for providing me with this exceptional opportunity.’’ 

 


